
U.S. Department of Justice 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

Washington, D.C. 20535 

NUV 14 1989 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Subject of Request: Click Magazine 
FOTA No. 280,521 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Reference is made to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request concerning Click Magazine and our release letter to you dated September 16, 1988, in which we informed you that another Government agency was reviewing their information contained in FBI documents. The Central Intelligence Agency (CIA) has now completed their review and returned the material to us for response to you. 

The CIA has declassified their information and has authorized release of it with no exemptions. Two documents consisting of three pages are enclosed. 

Sincerely yours, 

Emil P. Moschella, Chief 
Freedom of Information- 

Privacy Acts Section 
Records Management Division 

Enclosures (2) 

"Seren Bicentennial of the United States Constitution (1787-1987)


